
 

 

TOPIC: Possible action regarding the Staying Safe: School Safety Response Training     

 

SUBMITTED BY: Mike Garza  OF: Associate Superintendent Administration Operation Services 

 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:       

 

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION: November 30, 2023    

Recommendation: 

 

It is recommended that the Safety and Security Committee take possible action regarding the Staying Safe: 

School Safety Response Training 

 

 

 

 

Rationale: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Budgetary Information: 

 

N/A 

 

 

 

 

 

Board Policy Reference and Compliance: 
 

BEC (LEGAL) --- Board Meetings: Closed Meetings 

 

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

AGENDA ACTION ITEM 


